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Address 1

Address 2

Address 3

Address 4

Address 5
[Date] 

[PLANNED letter – please delete before printing]
Dear [name, by hand in blue ink]


As you may know, at [church name] we are thinking about Giving in Grace. Over a few weeks we will be thinking about how we sustain and develop the ministry of our church and about generous living and giving as a natural part of following Jesus. 
I am writing personally to everyone who gives regularly to our church through the Parish Giving Scheme and those who use a standing order or a weekly envelope. 
It will come as no surprise that church name, like most churches, is facing a significant financial challenge. A pandemic, a surge in heating bills and a cost of living crisis has created a perfect financial storm and we are not in calm waters yet. Like every household our church has rising costs.
But before I ask for something from you I want to say thank you to you and for you. Your regular, generous giving to church name sustains and secures our ministry and mission. It makes possible every service of worship; every baptism, wedding and funeral; every home communion and hospital visit; every school assembly. Your giving enables our food pantry, our schools ministry, our range of community activities. 
As I am sure you understand, the costs of maintaining our wonderful church and undertaking our ministry are considerable – around £xxx each week. We have several sources of income, such as hall rentals. But the generous giving of church members is our most important by far. Your regular planned giving means we can plan for the future. Just as important, regular planned giving matters to each of us, personally. Our giving is an expression of our worship, gratitude and obedience. 
So, today I am asking you, please, to do three things to help our church face our financial challenges and to help you grow in what St Paul calls, ‘the grace of giving’ (2 Cor 8:7). 
1. Please join the Parish Giving Scheme at church name. It’s the most effective and efficient way to give to our church. It helps our cash flow, simplifies our book-keeping and claims our Gift Aid monthly. It doesn’t cost a penny. All running costs are covered by Archbishop’s Council with a grant from the Church Commissioners. 

It’s simple to join and manage your giving online, by phone or post, as you prefer. If you have already joined then, thank you. You’re in a network of generosity with 85,000 PGS givers gifting £86million to their local churches, every year (Dec 2023).


2. Please review your regular giving to church name. The enclosed leaflet offers some guidance on increasing our giving. Look for a level of increase that feels comfortable – and then ask yourself if you can step up to the next rung on the ladder. 

As you consider this request, please remember Paul’s wise guidance: ‘we give from what we have, not what we don’t have’ (2 Cor 8:12). That is and can only be a personal decision for each of us. If it is just not possible to increase your giving at the moment please be at peace. But please, do return the confidential response form as a sign of your prayerful support. 


3. Please consider leaving a gift in your will to our church. It’s so important to have a valid and up to date will and our first priority is to provide for our loved ones. When that is carefully arranged, a gift in your will to [our church] is a unique and special gift of life and love. Of course, this is not something to rush into. Please, talk to your loved ones, take professional advice and think and pray about your decisions.

I wouldn’t ask you to do what I wouldn’t do myself. The Church Council and I have already committed ourselves individually to review our giving to our church and our shared increase in giving each week is £xx. Please join us. 
Please think and pray about your response and then complete the response form and place it in a sealed envelope on the offertory plate in church at one of our Sunday or midweek services [OR: before or at our Thanksgiving service on DATE]. It will be included in the offertory prayer of thanksgiving. 
Of course, if it is more convenient, please email or post your response back to our planned giving officer at name@email.address.com
Let me end where I began, with my thanks and appreciation for all you give to the life of our church and for your prayerful consideration of this request.

In his love
Vicar
PS  Individual financial details will be confidential to Planned Giving Officer. I will be aware only that a response has been made but not the details and I will write to thank all those who respond.   
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